
Town of Sudbury 

Community Preservation Committee 

Annual Reporting Form 

Name of Project including year of Town Meeting and Article Number:  

Date of Report:  

Date of Town Meeting Approval:  

Project Proponent:  

Recipient of CPC Funds:  

Name of Person Completing Form:  

Description of Project:  

 

 

 

Total Project Budget through CPC:  

Total Spent in FY                        $ 

Total Spent in prior fiscal years:   

Balance Remaining: 

Is the project completed?  Yes               No  

Description of status of the project:  

 

 

 

Project results, including any changes since Town Meeting: 

 

 

 

Description of other pertinent information: 


	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: COMMUNITY PRESERVATION FUND – DR. BILL ADELSON PLAYGROUND IMPROVEMENTS ATM 21/29
	Date of Report: 10/15/24
	TM Approval Date: May 22, 2021
	Project Proponent: Town of Sudbury Park and Recreation Dept. 
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Park & Recreation Dept.
	Name of Person Completing Form: Dennis Mannone
	Description of Project: Community Preservation Act Funds, funded from FY22 revenue, for the purpose of making improvements to the Dr. Adelson Playground at Haskell Field including removing and replacing poured-in-place surfaces, replacing equipment, preserving or planting new trees, and other site work, and including all incidental and related costs; or act on anything relative thereto.
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: $285,000
	FY Year: 24
	$ Spent: -34,713.00

	Total spent in prior FY Years: 0.00

	Balance Remaining: $250,287.00
	Yes: Off
	No: Yes
	Description of status of the project: We have secured a Landscape Architect to supply bid documents for the project, which represents a change from the original project scope. The Landscape Architect has experienced staffing issues, prompting us to explore the best approach for bidding this project. Our goal is to complete this process over the winter of 2024-2025, with the aim to start the project in Spring/Summer 2025.

However, we have faced delays due to supply chain issues and the town’s requirement to bid the project. Additionally, turnover within the Department of Public Works has further impacted the timeline. The construction of the new community center has also altered our schedule, as we cannot take the playground offline, given that summer camps will utilize the area across the street at Haskell.

	Project Results: This project has faced numerous challenges; however, now that the community center building is completed, we plan to work with the new DPW staff and the Landscape Architects. Our goal is to finalize the bid process this winter.
	Description: Supply chain issues along with the Staffing and the biding process. The Fairbank Community Center project as also changed our time-frame. 

 Budget as of 10/15/2024
Topographic Survey $3,495.00  $(3,495.00)
J. P. LaRue, Inc. (John LaRue)  $(1,103.00)
Warner Larson, Inc. Bid Doc     $(29,925.00) 
 Tree Investigation                     $(190.00)


